25/2.

ввс 🖒

Dukey Hussey phoned yesterday to say that your speech to the BBC in Birmingham had done an enormous amount of good.

Executives of the Corporation really appreciated meeting you: the standard comment afterwards was "I never thought Mrs Thatcher was such a nice person".

He phoned again today to say how much he appreciated the letter you had written to him. He assured me that it would be widely circulated within the Corporation, and that in his judgement, it constituted a watershed in attitudes.

Dina hoff to

BRIAN GRIFFITHS